Kiersten Long

From: Vincent Hansen <jvhansen@aptalaska.net>
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 11:19 AM

To: Planner

Subject: Extension of CUP#19-03

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Haines Borough. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Thank you for the notice of this application. We have no problem with the continued use of the pit as it has been used in the past, with
continuation of the relevant conditions.

The permit should be updated to reflect that the parcel to the west is no longer owned by Jones, but by us. We don't object to the
alternate route continuing to go through our property for emergency or special use, but expect to be notified if it will be used, and to
have an opportunity to approve or not approve any particular use at that time. The applicant may contact us at any time to discuss as
needed. Thanks for the opportunity to comment. Vincent and Jansy Hansen 907 766-3812



